
Mrs. H. B. Nassib 
317 Belmont Drive 
Port Richey, Florida 33568 

Dear Mrs. Nassib: 

November 24, 1972 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous don tion 
to the Armenian Museum and Library of our Dioces • 

The dictionaries and other volumes, togethe r with 
the old Russian Nationalized Bonds you were kind enough 
to contribute, will be valued by us and surely worth at 
least two hundred dollars. 

We appreciate your kindness and thoughtfuln ss. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreaasian 
Executive Director 


